
 

 

GOOD SHEPHERD CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

Principal’s Newscast  

November 2023 

 

GSCS Mission 

With Christ as the 
ever-present teacher, 

Good  Shepherd 
Catholic School is 

committed to       
provide academic        

excellence,  Catholic  
values, and a faith- 
filled community to 

its students. 

Calendar Of  Events 
• November 1st – All 

Saints Day 
 

• November 2nd – All 
Souls Day 

 

• November 3rd – End 
of the 1st Trimester 

 

• November 5th – 
Clocks Change Fall 
back– Family Mass 
10:45 - BMC Open 
House 1 pm 

 

• November 10th – 
Veterans Day - Cris-
to Rey visits grades 5
-7 

 
 

• November 17th – 
Dollar Dress Down – 
All School Assembly 

 

• November 18th – 
Our Lady of Provi-
dence Fiesta 

 

• November 20th – 
24th – Thanksgiving 
Break PK- 8th 

 

• November 22nd - 
24th - ELC Thanks-
giving Break 

 

• November 27th – 
Classes Resume 

 

• November  29th - 
School Mass with 
Bishop Noonan 

  

Dear GSCS Families, 
 Happy November!  There is so much to be thankful for all year round, but in 
this month especially.  I am thankful for all the support of our amazing faculty, staff, 
parents, and grandparents.  Thank you for all you do to make GSCS so great!  Fall con-
ferences continue and it has been so nice seeing so many parents on campus! As a re-
minder as stated in our Parent Handbook, “One time a year parents are expected to at-
tend an academic conference with the homeroom teacher regarding progress and/or 
concerns.”  
 Booghetti and Trunk or Treat was a great community event!  It was great to see 
so many families in attendance.  This week we welcomed back the Scholastic Book 
Fair.  The students were so excited to view and purchase new books!  Thank you to 
everyone involved who helped make it possible!  
 Our second graders and our babies dressed as Saints for All Saints Day. It was a 
wonderful addition to our weekly Mass. On Wednesday, November 8th we will have 
Father Joe presiding Mass to talk about vocations and he will also visit our Middle 
School classrooms. 
 This weekend is our Family Mass at 10:45am.  We hope to see many of our 
families there. As a reminder, students who wear their school uniform (not PE) and then 
check in at the Family Center after Mass will be able to dress in spirit wear on Monday 
(Rams shirt with PE shorts and sneakers). 
 Bishop Moore Catholic High School will be hosting an Open House this Sun-
day, 11/5 at 1:00pm.  This is a great opportunity to check out their campus and ask 
questions if you are considering continuing your child’s Catholic education into high 
school. 
 In conjunction with the Parish, we are collecting non-perishable items for the 
Thanksgiving Food Drive. Each class is responsible for a certain item.  Please see the 
attached flyer for more information and thank you in advance for your support and gen-
erosity. 
 In celebration of Thanksgiving, GSCS PreK3 – 8th grade will be closed from 
November 20 through November 24; we will resume PreK3 – 8th grade classes on No-
vember 27. Our ELC will be in session on Monday, Nov. 20 and Tuesday, Nov. 21, on-
ly and will resume on November 27. Extended Care will not be offered during the 
Thanksgiving break. 
 Finally, on Wednesday, November 29t, Bishop Noonan will be celebrating Mass 
with our school community at the 9am Mass.  All are welcome to attend this special 
Mass. 
 Good Shepherd’s administration, faculty, staff and students are committed to 
our Good Shepherd Mission and R.A.M.S Belief: R– Ready To Learn, A– Accountable 
for our Actions, M– Mindful of Others, S– Servants of Christ With Christ as the ever-
present teacher, Good Shepherd Catholic School is com-
mitted to provide academic excellence, Catholic values, 
and a faith-filled community to its students. 
 
“Let us not grow tired of doing good, for in due time we 
shall reap our harvest, if we do not give up.” Galations 6:9 

Blessings, 
Melissa Rangel, 

Principal 



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

Goodsepherd.nutrislice.com 

  

http://www.Goodshepherd.nutrislice.com


 

 

  



 

 

  

Good Shepherd would like 
to thank the Knights of   
Columbus for donating the 
bibles for the 6th grade   
students. 



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  


